
 

 
A WORKSHOP FOR PARISH IMPLEMENTATION TEAMS 

 
On the First Sunday of Advent, 2011, the dioceses of the United States will begin to use the 
third edition of the Roman Missal.  While the Order of Mass will not change, we will 
experience new English translations of some of our current texts.  
 
This presents a golden opportunity to catechize on the rich theology of our Eucharistic 
celebrations and to examine the beauty of our liturgical texts.  As a member of your parish’s 
implementation team, how will you help your parishioners participate more fully, to pray 
more deeply, and to understand the changes to long-familiar responses and prayers?   
 
Please join us at one of six regional workshops!  We will explore the history of the Missal, 
review the process of translation and the documents that guided it, examine new texts, sing 
new dialogues and prayers, and review processes and resources which will assist you in this 
important catechetical endeavor.   
 
There is no charge for this workshop, but these six workshops are designed for parish 
implementation teams only. Lunch and sample resources are included. All workshops are 
10:00 AM to 3:30 PM.  Please indicate your choice of location. 
 
 Thursday, January 6   St. John the Baptist, Howell  

 Tuesday, January 11   St. Casimir, Lansing    

 Thursday, January 13   Holy Family, Grand Blanc (Parish Center) 

 Monday, January 17   Queen of the Miraculous Medal, Jackson 

 Wednesday, January 19   St. Joseph, Dexter (Dover Rd, Parish Center) 

 Wednesday, January 26   St. Elizabeth, Tecumseh 

 

Name _______________________________________________________________________ 

Parish _________________________________________ Title ________________________  

Address ________________________________ City ___________________Zip _________ 

Phone ____________________________________ Alt Phone ________________________ 

E-mail ______________________________________________________________________ 

Please return this form to the Office of Worship, 228 North Walnut, Lansing, MI 48933  
or FAX to 517-342-2515 before January 3, 2011. 


